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The Third Quarter Congregational Meeting was called to order by council president, Carol Kynion.   
 
This meeting followed worship service and a Fall Luncheon hosted by the St. Jacob Sunday School. Thank 
you all that contributed to a wonderful meal. 
 
Beth Frank made a motion to accept the minutes and financial reports as presented, seconded by Brian 
Meyer. Vote taken, all in favor, motion carried.   
 

Old Business: 
 
Phase II Remodeling Project -Landscaping/rock will be addressed on Oct. 27 following the fellowship 

breakfast. This completed project will be dedicated on November 11, 2018. Donations of $8915 and 

memorials of $3845 have been received. We continue to work towards our goal of $23,000 to $25,000. 

 
Search and Call- We are blessed to have interim Pastor Nancy Gamache serving our church during the 
search and call process.  Committee continues to review/interview interested candidates.  
 

New Business and Updates: 
 
Membership List- Jane Noeltner, Audrey Yann, Peggy Bohnensteihl and Carol Kynion searched for a 
detailed membership list/book.  The only list to work from is the mailing list for the quarterly 
newsletters.  Discussion followed how we could work from this list to create a “membership” list of our 
congregation. No decisions were made.  
 
Youth Group – The youth group and Dawn advertised their Upcoming Haunted House at the Trunk or 
Treat event at the elementary school this past Friday. The Haunted House will be open on October 26, 
27 & 31 from 6:30 pm – 10:00 pm. 
 
Yoga – A community resident, Jamie Runion, has been given permission to host a Yoga class at our 
church on Tuesday and Thursday evenings from 7:00pm – 8:00pm. 
 
ELF's– Sara Schreiber announced that the Elf’s will begin meeting the first Wednesday of the month at 
10:00 a.m.  All ladies are welcome to attend.   
 
Thank you – A shout out was given to Carol Kynion for all her hard work as Church President and Leader 
of the Search and Call Committee.  We sincerely thank her for all her time and dedication. 
 
 
 



 

Pastor Nancy’s Report: 
 
Pastor expressed that she is honored to serve us during our transitional time. She wanted to thank our 
church secretaries Audrey & Melissa along with Church President Carol Kynion for all their assistance. As 
our transitional pastor she is open to phone calls for those who may be of need. (As per her contract, 
she will be serving our congregation from 15 to 20 hours per week and utilizing comp time when 
needed.)  
 
There being no further business, Rae Lynn Meyer made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Sara 
Schreiber.  Meeting was adjourned.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Diane Frey  

Recording Secretary 


